
 

 

 

 

 

Millwood Elementary School 

Newsletter 

December 2019 
Office: 902-864-7510 

Safe Arrival: 902-864-6774 

Website: https://mle.hrce.ca/ 

Upcoming Dates: 

• December 4th: Report Cards are sent home 

• December 9th: Grades 3-5 and choir Holiday Concert 

• December 10th: Grades Primary -2 Holiday Concert 

• December 20th: Last Day before Holiday break 

• January 6th: School reopens 

 
Holiday Concerts 

The grades 3-5 and choir will be on Monday December 9th and the Pr-2 concert will be on 

Tuesday December 10th. There will be two tickets sent home per family for the evening concert 

on December 4th. Doors open at 6:00pm. Additional family members are invited to attend the 

dress rehearsal in the afternoon. Afternoon concerts will begin at 1:00pm. If you do not require 

your tickets please send them back to school so the tickets can be redistribute. Families who 

have requested additional tickets will be notified Friday December 6th for the Monday concert 

and Monday December 9th for the Tuesday concert. 

 

Life Threatening Allergies 

With our Holiday concert approaching, we wanted to remind families that we have a number of 

students and staff who have life threatening allergies of various types and specifically to 

scented products. Visitors, students and staff are asked to refrain from using scented products 

before entering the school.  

 

For this reason, we are asking all visitors, parents/guardians, babysitters, and friends who are 

visiting the school, to keep in mind that we are a nut and scent aware school. We appreciate 

your support, as it enables us to provide a safer environment for all. 

 

Cancelling School in the event of Severe or Inclement Weather 

Decisions on school closures and/or bus cancellations are posted on the Centre’s website at 

https://www.hrce.ca/about-our-schools/parents/inclement-weather, on Twitter at 

www.twitter.com/HRCE_NS, recorded on 464-INFO (4636) and communicated to all local radio 

stations. You can also receive notice of school and bus cancellations by e-mail or text message 

by following the link above to set up an account.  

 

Looking Forward to the New Year! 

Happy New Year! First day of school after the break is January 6th. Happy Holidays from all the 

Staff at Millwood Elementary! 

 

 

Michelle Andrews 

Principal 


